Paula Llanas

— — — —_—
From: Paula Llanas
Sent: Friday, September 13, 2019 5:00 PM
To: VPajanor@ccdsd.org
Subject: Catholic Charities
Attachments: CoC FY 19 Catholic Charities Letter.pdf

Good afternoon Mr. Pajanor,

Please see the attached correspondence pertaining to your FY 2019 Continuum of Care (CoC) Program
Competition Project Application.

Paula Llanas, MSW, Assistant Director
Imperial County Department of Social Services
2995 South 4" Street, Suite 105

El Centro, Ca., 92243

(760) 337-3085



BL Cp,.

P 7
4 " 2995 SOUTH 4 STREET, SUITE #105
VERONICA E. RODRIGUEZ (L X "_ EL CENTRO, CA ’92243
DIRECTOR I MéR_IA,!_\;QQlZ@TY TELEPHONE; (760) 337-6800
DEPARTMENT GJIAL SERVICES

Via Electronic Mail and U.S. Muil

September 13, 2019

Appaswamy “Vino” Pajanor, Executive Director
Catholic Charities of San Diego

PO BOX 121831

San Diego, CA 92112-1831

Subject: FY 2019 Continuum of Care (CoC) Program Competition Project Application

Dear Mr. Pajanor,

The Imperial County Department of Social Services, in collaboration with the Imperial
Valley Continuum of Care Council (IVCCC), would like to thank you for submitting
your 2019 CoC Program Competition Project Application for review.

We regret to inform you that your project application was not selected to be included in
the 2019 CoC Priority Listing. Given the eligible project types considered for funding
through the CoC Bonus funds, the description of the project and the identified activities
in the budget are ineligible as a SSO-CE application pursuant to the FY 2019 NOFA.
Further, the project description of the provisions of emergency beds and the budget
request to support operations of the shelter make it ineligible as a CoC Bonus- Housing

Project.
The following 2019 CoC Project Application(s) will not to be included in the 2019 CoC
Priority Listing:
Project Name Rank Position Allocation
1) CoC Bonus Funds IVCCC Not Ranked $0.00

The full list of the FY 2019 CoC Competition Ranking and Allocations can be found on
the IVCCC website at http://www.cociv.org/. Your organization will remain on our
solicitation list for future funding opportunities.

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY / AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER



If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact Paula Llanas
via email at paulallanas@co.imperial.ca.us or via telephone at (760) 337-3085.

Sincerely,

"I e v

Veronica E. Rodriguez
Director

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY / AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER



